
As part of AGC of America’s support for National Construction Safety Week, we have been asking 
members and chapters to organize a nationwide safety stand down focusing on Opioid Safety for May 
6th, right in the middle of the Safety Week.  However, given all that is occurring as the nation responds 
to the coronavirus, we and the organizers of National Construction Safety Week have decided that the 
most appropriate thing to do is postpone this year’s Safety Week, including the May 6th AGC safety 
stand down until late summer/early fall.  
 
Stay tuned for more detailed information about this postponement in the next few weeks. In the 
meantime, the National Construction Safety Week staff will keep their website 
(https://www.constructionsafetyweek.com/) updated with pertinent safety information, training 
materials and best practices that can be used to keep operations safe. 
 
Meanwhile, AGC of America will continue to provide the latest information about the coronavirus, its 
impacts on the industry and the steps we are taking to help members respond. This information can be 
found at https://www.agc.org/coronavirus-covid-19. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this delay may cause and appreciate your continued patience and 
support. And please stay safe and healthy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Cannon 
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